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April 28, 2024 

Clergy 

Father Mark Thomas  

   706-820-0680, ext. 204           

mthomas@archatl.com  
 

Deacon Mark Mitchell 

   770-361-6082  

deaconmark@olmcc.com 
 

Mass Times 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. 

Monday - Thursday  8:30 a.m.   

Saturday 8:30 a.m. 

Saturday  5:30 p.m. 
 

Adoration of the  

Blessed Sacrament   

Saturday 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
 

Confessions 

Saturday  4:00 - 4:45 p.m. 
 

Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday 

9:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
 

Staff 

Angelese Mackey,  

Business Coordinator  

amackey@olmcc.com 
 

Mary Voges,  

Pastoral Associate 

mvoges@olmcc.com  
 

Doug Weissman,  

Music Director 

dweissman@olmcc.com 
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April 28, 2024 - Fifth Sunday of Easter 

In the Hospital  

 If you or someone you know will be going in the hos-

pital please call the office, or have a family member 

or hospital chaplain call for you. Federal privacy laws 

prevent hospitals from notifying us.     
 

In Case of Emergency   

Please call Fr. Mark’s cell phone directly  

at 770-365-5200 in emergency situations. 

Mass Intentions 

         April 27 - Mark Anderson 

         April 28 - Becky Daigle (d)  

        First Reading           Acts 10:25-26, 34-35, 44-48  

        Second Reading      1 John 4:7-10 

        Gospel              John 15:9-17 

Let us love one another as Christ has loved us by   

offering himself for our sins. His love is to be            

revealed to all the world, as Peter himself taught. 

Readings for Next Sunday, May 5 

Nursery 

Sheron Williams is available to provide care for     

children whose parents wish to drop them off at the 

nursery before Mass. The nursery is open 8:45 A.M. -

10:15 A.M. Please remember that the nursery is open 

year-year round and is available this summer. 

Pope Francis’ April Prayer Intention 

For the role of women. We pray that the 

dignity and immense value of women be  

recognized in every culture, and for the end 

of discrimination that they experience in   

different parts of the world.  

Hot Meals Ministry 

Hot Meals Ministry is always in need of more volun-

teers. Pease consider signing up on SignUpGenius via 

olmcc.com for a slot anytime from 1:00 P.M. - 3:30 

P.M. on Mondays, or you can show up at Shuler Hall 

to see what it’s all about and assist as needed. Thanks 

to your generous support both physically and finan-

cially.  

Online Giving 

Our parish offers Online Giving as an additional     

option to support our ongoing mission, ministries, 

and programs. Your generosity and support make 

our church’s work possible! Visit olmcc.com to sign 

up and get started today. You may also contact the 

church office if you need with enrollment or have 

questions.  

Happy Anniversary! 

  63 yrs. on May 5 - Mary and Jim Thomas 

                 April 29 - Allie Parks 

                 May 4 - Ella Chadwell 

                 May 5 - Sydney Hopper 

Men’s Bible Study 

The next Men’s Bible Study will meet on Tuesday, 

April 30 at 6:30 A.M. in Shuler Hall. All men welcome! 

Pray for Mark Anderson 

The Divine Mercy will be prayed for Mark Anderson 

in the chapel each Saturday at 5:10 P.M. prior to the 

Vigil Mass. 

OKMS Teachers’ Appreciation Week 

Our Lady of the Mount will provide a luncheon for 

the teachers at Orchard Knob 

Middle School on Friday, May 

10. If you would like to make    

a financial donation to help 

cover the cost of the meal, you 

may write “Orchard Knob” or 

“Teachers’ Lunch” on the 

memo line of checks. You may also bring donations to 

the church office or drop in the weekend collection 

basket. Thank you for your continued support. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c054ba9ae2ea2f49-hotmeals
http://olmcc.com/online-giving/


 

Welcome to Our Lady of the Mount Catholic Church 

 

To Gather & Grow Update 

The current status of our capital Campaign:  

Authorized amount incl HVAC:      $  3,190,826 

Collected to date:         $  3,111,857 

STILL NEEDED:               $       78,213 

Collection Last Week 
 

Offertory, April 20 & 21:        $          1,740 

Liturgical Minister Schedules                                 

Saturday, May 4 

   Lector:  Jimmy McGinness   

 Altar Server: Volunteer Needed 

Sunday, May 5 

  Lector:  Andy Stockett  

 Altar Server: John Boschi 

Please contact aperry@olmcc.com, to request 

names be added or removed from the Prayer List. 

Thanks for your cooperation.  

Prayer List 

      Mark Anderson 

      Jeff Breeden  

      Harvey Brown 

      Clara Callahan 

      Bob Coleman 

      Sharon Collins  

      Dave Coulter 

      Haley Frierson 

      Charles Gerber 

      Franklin Haney 

      Nyla Johnson 

      Susan Johnson 

      Julia Jones 

      Shelia Kesler  

     Allen Lupton 

     Jeff Messinger   

     Samra Mims   

     Margaret Nelson  

     Laura O'Callaghan  

     Eddie Parks 

     Ryan Petty 

     Marilyn Shelton 

     Sue Shramko       

     Hector Varela  

     Sara Varela  

     Sheron Williams 

     Mackenzie York  

     Bill Young 

Margaret Mebane Zent  

Prison Ministry Outreach 

We are looking for men to join us in our prison      

ministry outreach at Walker State Prison in Rock 

Spring, Georgia. We have a few men already involved 

as mentors to specific men in the prison, but there is 

a need for more Catholic mentors. Can you make a 

commitment to visit one of the men at WSP twice 

each month? You may travel back and forth from the 

prison through carpool with our mentors and with 

other local men who serve as mentors. 

If interested, you may contact Father Mark (706-841-

1836) or Mr. Dick Crotteau ( 423-505-4602). 

Support Needed for Room in the Inn 

Room in the Inn is a Chattanooga ministry that is a 

residential program for homeless women and their 

children. It the longest running ministry that OLMCC 

supports. Room in the Inn provides transitional 

housing, one meal a day provided by volunteers, life 

skills, parenting classes, mentorships, day care, and 

school transportation/tutoring. They are pet-friendly 

so no family ever has to leave their fur baby behind!  

Our current volunteers have been serving this       

ministry for years and need to retire. We only need 

12 volunteers who are willing to provide a meal 

ONCE A YEAR! The second Tuesday of each month 

OLMCC is responsible for providing a meal for         

residents and their families. Meals can be homemade, 

store-bought, or meals/pizza can even be delivered 

to their door. Meals may be dropped off hot or cold 

anytime before 5:00 P.M. or even the day before.         

Typically we are serving less than 30 people, includ-

ing children, and they call you days ahead with a 

headcount. They are located on Highland Avenue 

downtown, so it is close. You can volunteer as a     

family, an individual, a couple, or with a good friend.       

Please contact Gwin Tugman, 423-718-3581 or 

jtug@epbfi.com, to volunteer or to learn more about 

this wonderful ministry.  

May Crowning - May 5 

Please join us for the May Crown-

ing on Sunday, May 5. The proces-

sion to the Memorial Garden will 

begin immediately after the 9:00 

A.M. Mass. 

mailto:aperry@olmcc.com?subject=OLMCC%20-%20Prayer%20List
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